
This month, The Chromosome 18 Registry & Research Society held the 18th Anniversary of
our Annual Golf Tournament, as well as a special evening reception called the Starfish

Soirée. Three self-advocates - Elizabeth Cody, Cierra Fudala, and Amelia Gallardo - were
there to help us out!

Elizabeth, Cierra, and Amelia helped our auctioneer Liz Woodfield with the live auction.
We auctioned off a quilted shawl, some golf clubs, and even a trip to Disney Aulani in

Hawaii!
At the Golf Tournament, the self-advocates helped welcome golfers and pass out their
Chromosome 18 polo shirts. During the memorial balloon release, Elizabeth, Cierra, and
Amelia released balloons in memory of those we've lost in 2022. Finally, as the golfers

departed for the course, they waved goodbye and wished them luck! The tournament was
a great success. Thank you to our amazing self-advocates for making the day so special.

October Monthly Highlight!


